
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and carers,  
 
As part of our Harvest Celebrations, we are asking the whole school to bring in donations of 
food, to help support the great work of the ‘West Cheshire Food Bank’ and the ‘SVP,’ who 
support our local community with food parcels.  
 
Please can the food be brought into school on either Friday 19th October or Monday 22nd and 
can the donations be items from the following list:  
 
* Tinned Meat/Fish * Tinned or Instant Custard  
* Tinned Vegetables * Tinned Pudding  
* Tinned Potatoes * Tinned Fruit  
* Tinned Tomatoes * Biscuits  
* Cuppa Soups * Jams and Spreads  
* Pot Noodles * UHT Milk  
* Pasta  * Fruit Juice  
* Tinned Soup * Instant Coffee  
* Pasta Sauce * Sugar 
* Instant Mashed Potato * Rice  
 
Team Reception, Team 1 and Team 2 will be taking part in a Harvest Festival led by Mrs 
Brickland on Tuesday 23rd October.  It’s a great opportunity to think about others who are less 
fortunate than ourselves and raise awareness of this.  
 
Many thanks in advance for your continued support of our charity work.  
 
Miss E Paton - RE Co-ordinator 
Laney Broster - Minister for Charity 
Carmen Griffiths - Minister for Charity 
 
 
 
 

 


